
DAISHIN CORPORATION

Notice of Office Relocation

5-6-7, Toyosaki, Kita-ku, Osaka, Japan

Dear Valued Customers and Partners, 

We would like to first express our gratitude and sincere thanks for all the support and 
co-operation you have given us. 
We are pleased to inform you that, as a result of your support, “Daishin Corporation” has 
grown and our office was relocated to a new office building on December 8, 2014. 
For relocating to the new office, the previous office was closed on December 7, 2014. 

We would like to take this opportunity to declare that we will strive to offer the best possible 
customer service at the new office. 
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New Address Shimura Building 8F, 5-6-7, Toyosaki, Kita-ku,
 Osaka 531-0072, Japan 
New Phone Number 81-6-6371-3730 (Changed) 
New Fax Number 81-6-6371-3731 (Changed) 
Opening Date December 8, 2014 (Monday) 

2-minute walk from Nakatsu Station
 (Subway Midosuji Line Exit No.1)

8-minute walk from Nakatsu Station 
(Hankyu Line)

10-minute walk from Umeda Station 
(Hankyu Line Chayamachi Exit)

Very truly yours, 

Masa Oguchi
President 
Daishin Corporation 
http://www.daishin-corp.com/en/
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